
RLW | 9351 Grant Street. Suite 110, Thornton, CO  80229 | 303.802.5801 

July 9, 2019  

 
Lesley Mace, PE  
Project Manager   
 
Daniel Hunt  
Resident Engineer, PE II  

 
Re: Letter of Interest Construction Management/General Contractor (CMGC) services for the  Military 
 Access, Mobility and Safety Improvement Project 
 Project# NHPP 0252-452 (21249) 
 
Delivery: via e-mail:  lesley.mace@state.co.us 
      daniel.hunt@state.co.us 

 
Dear Ms. Mace and Mr. Hunt, 
 
The Ralph L. Wadsworth Construction Company, Inc. appreciates the opportunity to submit our Letter of 
Interest for providing CMGC Services for the Colorado Department of Transportation, Military Access, 
Mobility and Safety Improvement Project 

Please allow for this letter to serve as our Letter of Interest for the project as per your Request for 
Letters of Interest dated June 20, 2019 and Revision 1, July 2 2019.   

The contact person within our firm for all notices and communications regarding this project and 
the forthcoming Request for Qualifications is: 

 

Company: Ralph L. Wadsworth Construction Company, Inc. 

Contact: Jim Deschenes, PE, Director of Alternative Delivery 
Address: 9351 Grant Street, Suite 110 
 Thornton, CO  80229 
Phone:   (303)-802-5801 
Cell: (801)-440-2471 
E-mail: jdeschenes@wadsco.com 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Jim Deschenes, PE 
Director of Alternative Delivery 
Ralph L Wadsworth Construction Company, Inc.  


